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Congratulations for your child being selected for the cast or crew of “Once Upon a Mattress”. 

This is a large undertaking and a big commitment for students.  We are looking forward to 

working with your child.  We hope this will be an exciting and rewarding experience for 

them. 

 

There are many tasks that go into making a successful production, and we have limited time, 

space, and budget for completing them. We invite you to participate in the production by 

volunteering some time to help us, and your students, stage this production. We can use your 

help in any of the following:  Costuming, sewing (evening just hemming or button sewing), 

light carpentry, set painting, and gathering props.  To volunteer, you need not have any 

previous experience.   

 

If you would be willing to help us, please indicate which area you would be interested in. 

 

� Light Carpentry  
 

� Set Painting 
 

� Gathering Props 
 

� Sewing 
 

� Costuming 
 

� I would be glad to help any way I can 
 

� Other _______________________________________________ 

 

Please fill out the following contact information and return to Carey Whitehouse by Friday 

Jan 24
th

.  You can also email your response to Carey.Whitehouse@nocseagles.org or 

Annemarie.Shadrake@nocseagles.org. 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 

Name 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 

Email Address 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number 

 

Thank you so much in advance for taking time to participate in this year’s musical production. 

David Wahl…………….........Producer 

Jan Wahl…………………….Choreographer 

Alex Phan……………………Vocal Music Director 

Carey Whitehouse……………Co-Producer 

Annemarie Shadrake…………Co-Producer 

Erik Kalish……………………Orchestra Director 


